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Pre-launch announcement 

New additions to the ‘Little People’s Literacy Learning’ 
modules for parents and carers 

 

 
 

Dear friends of ALEA, 
On International Literacy Day, 8 September 2018, ALEA will launch an additional 
nine modules as part of the Little People’s Literacy Learning guide for parents and 
carers. The new modules complement the 18 modules that were released in 2018. 
The new modules provide: 

• guides for working parents, at-home parents of babies and toddlers, and 
at-home parents with 2 and 3 year-olds; 

• guides to developing the language of mental maths, number, measurement, 
space and shape, and pattern;                                                        

• a guide to technology use. 
Written by Anita Ayer, a retired early years teacher, and Professor 
Trevor Cairney OAM, the modules are open access and free of charge.  
You will be able to access the modules by copying and pasting this link 
https://www.alea.edu.au/publicresources/resources-for-parents-and-
community/little-peoples-literacy-learning into a web browser, or by 
scanning the QR code with your mobile phone. 

 

We would be grateful for your active support in promoting these new resources, 
developed with funding from ALEA members in the ACT, Tasmania, South 
Australia, Queensland and the Northern Territory. Please share the modules widely. 


